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Notice of the Launch of 
New Chip-based Automatic Teller Machine (“ATM”) Card 
 
 
To enhance the security of ATM services as per guideline from Hong Kong 
Monetary Authority, we are pleased to launch a new chip-based ATM Card 
(“the New Card”) for replacing the existing magnetic stripe ATM card. 
 
The New Card will be mailed to you in phases from October to December 
2013 to you at your latest mailing address in our records.  Please use the PIN 
of your existing ATM Card to perform a transaction at Fubon/JETCO ATM in 
Hong Kong to activate the New Card within 4 months from the issuance of the 
card.  To ensure that the New Cards are received without delay, you should 
contact us to update your mailing address, if required.   
 
For enquiries, please call Customer Service Hotline at 2566-8181 during office 
hours, or visit our branches. 
 


